
A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill, 

I would like to invite you, your family  

and friends to the annual Rock Hill Fall Festival. The 

Community Development Commission has worked to 

bring together kids rides, a petting zoo, face painting, 

games and food trucks. The Masons will be back in the 

gym providing Child ID kits during the festival and The School of 

Rock Band as well as Coop DeVille will be performing on stage. 

Thank you to our sponsors: New Growth Horizons, Forest Prod-

ucts Supply Co., Mid-America Transplant, Midland States Bank 

and The Heideman Group Mortgage Advisors  for helping to make 

the Festival possible. The festival will be on the Hudson School 

Grounds from 12:00-4:00 p.m. on Saturday, Oct. 1. You won’t want 

to miss it! 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net or 314-561-4317  
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Rock Hill Public Library 

 

Manchester Road Construction Update  

On September 19 crews reopened most of Manchester Road on 
both sides of Hanley near the Black Creek bridge. 

Crews will reopen both westbound lanes, one eastbound through 
lane and the eastbound left turn lane.  The remaining eastbound 
through lane, the eastbound right turn lane and sidewalk will not 
open until further work is completed.  That is expected to happen 
about a month. 

 

Hello from your friends at Rock Hill Public Library!  
We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7 PM,  
Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 10 AM-2 PM.  
Come by and see us and find your next great read, use our new computers, or 
attend a great program! 
 
Join us for Wind Down Wednesday the last Wednesday of every month from 8-9 
PM. A virtual yoga program, beginners are welcome to attend. Call the library or 
visit our website to register and receive the Zoom link! 
 
Love Mystery and Suspense novels? Our Mystery Book Club meets on the third 
Wednesday of the month at 5:30 PM—call the library for this month’s pick. 
 
Save the date—something scary this way comes! We’re excited to partner with 
the Rock Hill Parks Department and host Scary Stories for All Ages with Bobby 
Norfolk on October 22nd at 10 AM in Oakhaven Park. 
 
For more information about our upcoming programs, stop by the library at 9811 
Manchester Road, give us a call at 314-962-4723, or visit us at 
www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org. See you soon! 
 

http://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org


ST. LOUIS COUNTY ELECTION BOARD – UPCOMING NOVEMBER 8th 

ELECTION  

During this year’s November 8th General Election, voters will be choosing 

candidates and deciding on ballot issues at the federal, state, and local levels. 

The St. Louis County Election Board expects voter turnout to be high for 

this mid-term election, hence the need for more Election Judges and 

Student Election Judges to serve the public.    

We are asking the residents of Rock Hill to help the Election Board secure 

Election Judges for the November Election.  

Election Judges play a pivotal role in making it possible for citizens to right-

fully exercise the franchise on Election Day. A typical election will have over 

65% of voters cast their ballots on Election Day at 200+ polling places 

throughout St. Louis County. Election Judges set up the polling place, man-

age the voting process, and secure the ballots for collection at the Election 

Board. They are truly the “backbone” of the electoral process.  

Student Election Judges greatly contribute to this effort as well by assisting 

the Election Judges in administering the electoral process.  Students’ respon-

sibilities will include assisting our veteran Election Judges in processing and 

managing voter lines. The Student Election Judge Program offers an excel-

lent opportunity for students to learn and witness firsthand how elections 

are organized and administered.  

Election Judges are rewarded a stipend of $280 for their service. Students 

will have the option to receive community service hours or pay for their 

work ($170).  

Serving as an Election Judge or as a Student Election Judge is an excellent 

way for citizens to be part of a grand community experience, fulfills a vial 

public service need, and for our youth to learn the importance of civic duty 

as they enter adulthood.  

Contact Jim McHugh of the Board of Elections at (314) 615-1858 or email Jim at 

jmchugh@stlouiscountymo.gov to learn more. 
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